
Meet other blind Students 

And Eat Delicious Cookies! 
 

The National Federation of the Blind of Washington is reaching out to students. We 

want to bring students together to learn from each other and to collaborate for a 

better future for blind people. 

 

So meet some of us at a cookie exchange! It works like this. Make some cookies, be as 

creative or as simple as you like, and bring them to our event. There you will get to 

take one of everyone else’s awesome creations home with you. 

 

We’ll play games, get to know each other, and you can bring your questions about 

blindness and the NFB. 

 

 Where: The Sydney Apartments, 400 Wall St., Seattle WA, 98121 (Belltown) 

We’ll have someone downstairs to let you in. 

 When: Saturday, Dec. 8 from 11:00—1:00 

 Who: Blind students of all ages. (Parents welcome). 

 

Please RSVP to Cindy Bennett at clb5590@gmail.com or 828.989.5383. She welcomes 

questions regarding the event including public transportation options and about 

blindness and the NFB in general. 

 

See you there! 


